
  

To: Board of County Commissioners 
From: James Terry 
Subject: Certificate of Appreciation 
Date: August 24, 2022 
 
In February of 2021, Hernando County Animal Services (HCAS) entered a 
partnership with Pet Supplies Plus.  HCAS agreed to supply adoptable kittens and 
cats that are fully vetted, vaccinated and microchipped to Pet Supplies Plus.  The 
housing, care, and completion of the adoption process was to be completed by Pet 
Supplies Plus.  The felines were housed and displayed inside the business at 13120 
Cortez Blvd. Brooksville Fl. 34613  
 
In 2021, one hundred and eighty-three (183) felines were transferred to Pet Supplies 
plus and subsequently adopted out. 
 
So far from January-July 2022, one hundred and seventy-two (172) felines have been 
transferred to Pet Supplies Plus and subsequently adopted out.  
 
In seventeen months three hundred and fifty-five (355) cats and kittens have been 
adopted out of this great business.  This number is right on par with the number of 
felines adopted out of the HCAS facility.  
 
In addition to their great work with cats, Pet Supplies Plus has generously donated 
supplies for our “Heel to Heal” dog training program at the woman’s prison.  They 
have also allowed us to bring some of our adoptable dogs to be showcased by our 
volunteers during busy hours.  This has resulted in several dog adoptions.  
 
Pet Supplies Plus has been a tremendous partner with Hernando County Animal 
Services; their commitment, dedication, and willingness to be part of the solution to 
stray animals is commendable.  I respectfully request that Pet Supplies Plus be 
honored with a Certificate of Appreciation from Hernando County’s Board of County 
Commissioners.  
 
Respectfully, 
 
James Terry 
 
Cc: Chris Linsbeck, Tobey Phillips, Jeff Rogers 


